

Queen Boudica Primary School Cowper Crescent Colchester Essex CO4 5XT

> Phone: 01206 844654 Fax: 01206 853127

E-mail: admin@qbps.essex.sch.uk Website: www.qbps.essex.sch.uk Head Teacher - Ms Clare Woodward

26th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope that this email will clarify some of the confusion that appears to have occurred regarding the Year 4 Mayan Day on Wednesday 31st. It has been brought to our attention that there are some concerns and questions regarding what the children have been asked to wear.

Firstly, we apologise for the letter which was sent out to Holly Class yesterday. We are aware that a key sentence was missing regarding the children being able to wear Aztec/Mayan style patterned clothes. Unfortunately the letters had already been given out before we realised this and it was too late to get them back. The information contained in the Home Learning letter sent out on Friday 12th January remains correct.

To clarify, the children are welcome to come into school dressed either as a Mayan or wearing a piece of clothing which has a Mayan/Aztec style pattern. The children have shared some wonderful ideas about stitching fabric onto a T-shirt, making head dresses and adding small accessories like belts and bags. I'm sure they will thoroughly enjoy the experiences we have planned for them and will learn a great deal about the Mayan culture.

Please accept our apologies again for any misunderstandings and any problems that may have arisen because of this.

Please feel free to speak to us if we can be of any help,

Kerry Turnbull and Amy Evans











Queen Boudica Primary School Cowper Crescent Colchester

Essex CO4 5XT

Phone: 01206 844654 Fax: 01206 853127

E-mail: admin@qbps.essex.sch.uk Website: www.qbps.essex.sch.uk Head Teacher - Ms Clare Woodward







